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Mar 23, 2017

A Delegation from Lyon University visits AAU

A Delegation from Lyon University represented by Prof. Joseph Detchi - Responsible for Arabic
studies - Applied Languages Section- visited Al Ain University of Science and Technology —Abu
Dhabi Campus- who was received by Dr. Amer Qasem —AAU Vice President (Abu Dhabi
Campus).

The meeting discussed the cooperation aspects between both the universities and extending
communication bridges between them, and it was attended by Dr. lyad Abdulmajeed —Deputy
Dean of Student Affairs - and Mr. Zaydoon Hatamleh —Director of the Continuing Education
Center.

Prof. Detchi had a tour in the university accompanied by Dr. Abdulmajeed, where he visited the
university’s department and met the academic and administrative staffs.
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